

Unit 1

VOCABULARY





















2.- Read and write the corret sentences

pista de audio

1 It's the last day of school.

 . It's the .

2 The children find a guitar and a geography book.

 . The find a
 and a .

3 Oliver lives in Tiger Road.

. lives .

4 Nasim wants to play the recorder.

. the recorder.

5 Clare is very good at history.

. Clare is .

6 Oliver doesn't want to be a member of the Tiger Street Club.

. Oliver be a

the Tiger Street Club.

Listen , look and write
pista de audio

Class A				
Class B				
Class C				

Select

1: class A

class B

class C

1: class A

class B

class C

1: class A

class B

class C

Read and answer



Kenny and Jessie

We go to Elm Park School in the centre of London. Our school has got about 450 pupils and 20 teachers. It's got 22 classrooms, a library, a gym and a canteen. It's got a big playground. All the pupils live near the school. We can meet our friends after school and at the weekend.

Three **different** schools



I live on a very small island in Scotland. I don't go to school. There isn't a school on our island. I study at home with my parents. I also have some lessons with a teacher on the island. I talk to other children online. I meet other children to do sports.



Sarah



Todd

I go to Riverside School of Performing Arts. The school is for children with a special talent in music, dance or drama. We learn all the normal subjects, but we have extra music, drama and dance classes. I live at the school from Monday to Friday, but I see my family at the weekend.



- 1 Who lives at school from Monday to Friday? _____
- 3 Who lives near their school? _____
- 5 How many classrooms has Kenny and Jessie's school got? _____
- 2 Who studies at home? _____
- 4 Who teaches Sarah? ◀ _____
- 6 What extra classes has Todd got? _____